
Little Sunshines At The Old Fork Elementary  
December 2024 Newsletter 

This month our first half of our curriculum is 
X-Mas Around the World“, where the children 
will learn a little bit of different ways 
other countries celebrate the holidays. Our 
second half is “Winter Wonderland” where we 
will start to delve into the chilly season. 

Curriculum 

On Friday December13th at 10:00am we will have a visit 
with Santa...sssh it’s a surprise!!. Please bring in one 

wrapped gift under $10 with YOUR child’s name on it. San-
ta will give them this gift and then they take it home after-
wards! Picture below is our Santa!  Santa will also take pics 

with children! Come if you like to join us! 

Santa 

Birthdays 

December 23rd at 12 noon we will have our Christmas Program at the school. The 
children are working on their songs now and are looking forward to having a fun day 
for their families. If you are not attending our show your child needs to be picked up 
by 12. We are having a heated tent outside on the black top so we can be toasty and 
warm. We will have a dinner afterwards for everyone that comes to enjoy the show. 

We will close after the dinner. 

Nichoel Hill 12/3 
 

Enzo Mink 12/5 
 

Maryann Erony 12/6 
 

Cora Harrer 12/8 
 

Finlay Gorman 12/10 
 

Oliver Snyder 12/13 
 

Maxwell Johnson 12/14 
 

Kimberly Hoppe 12/16 
 

Hadley List 12/21  
 

Kristin Celano 12/28 
 
 

Closings 

December 24th 
through  

January 1st 
Closed for  
X-mas and 
News Year 

(12pm Closing 
12/23)  

Happy 
Holidays 

from all of 
the Teachers! 

Christmas Program 

Our testing is moved to the first week of December due to Ms. Mack having Covid in 
beginning of November. So sorry for the inconvenience. 


